
03/16/2007 12:39 4103817829 PET1 PAGE 01

iLJEIV
Manuals Mathieu 2 - IS - 0~l
1917 Ridgewood Road ?fj)7 BAR | 6 PM !2' *I2
Hanover, MD 21076

Independent Regulatory Review Commission

Fax #717-783-2664

To the Independent Regulatory Review Commission:

I support the changes to the commercial dog regulations submitted by the Coalition Against Misery, The
proposed regulations by the Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture that were recently published in the
Pennsylvania Bulletin do not adequately address the issues of temperature control, cage conditions and
humane breeding practices.

I am strongly opposed to commercial breeding kennels where the costs are minimized by providing
substandard care and conditions for the dogs in an effort to increase the profit. I am writing to request that
you immediately take steps to address the horrific conditions in commercial kennels in Pennsylvania.
Every kennel must be required to have a visible, safe source of heat and air-conditioning. Additionally, the
regulations should limit the number of dogs that are kept in a cage. And finally, we ask that you include
breeding regulations consistent with those established by reputable breed clubs.

i myself am a dog owner. I know that my dogs can feel physical pain and discomfort, and I know that they
can experience emotions such as love, joy, fear, and sadness. Science backs up what I know. I am
horrified about the conditions dogs have to endure in puppy mills, How can anybody with a conscience
NOT do anything about this?

It is a profound embarrassment that Pennsylvania is known as the Puppy Mill Capital of the East Coast.
Please take steps to ensure that the new regulations provide humane conditions for the dogs. Thank you

Sincerely,

Manuela Mathieu


